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 This Bill flies in the face of our Constitutional Bill of Rights. Our Revolutionary 

Founders had to manufacture their own firearms due to a hostile and overbearing 

government (England) that banned the sale of Guns and Ammunition. So it's no 

surprise that the Founders enshrined this Right into law, so no totalitarian 

government could ever have that power over the Citizen's again. Here we are almost 

250 years later, "debating" a standing Federal Law that protects the Citizen's God 

Given Rights.  

 

 Instead of trying to take away our rights, why don't you do the Job you were elected 

to do? Keep us safe (We the People). The crime in Oregon is out of control and 

needs to be addressed. This Bill would make nobody safer, it will only make honest 

Citizen's into criminals. 


